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Coshocton City Schools

“Great Things” to know March 2022

Muskingum Valley Educational Service Center held their 33rd Annual Student and Teacher Recognition Ceremony
on March 9, 2022. Senior Kavan Jackson was chosen as a Franklin B. Walter All-Scholastic Award Honoree and was
the winner for Coshocton County. Senior Alec Laaper was selected for the MVESC Outstanding Senior Award. Mrs.
Barbara Snyder was selected by Alec as the teacher who had the most positive impact on his education. Congratulations to
all!

Leslie Croft, 2nd Grade teacher at Coshocton Elementary School, was selected for the Muskingum Valley
Exemplary Educator Award and received her award on March 9th. This prestigious award is given to one educator
in each school district in the MVESC area. Mrs. Croft is also our State Teacher of the Year nominee. Congratulations,
Mrs. Croft, for this outstanding accomplishment!

The Coalition of Rural and Appalachian Schools (CORAS) recognized Mrs. Jennifer Young, CES Art Teacher, as
Coshocton’s recipient of the 2022 Outstanding Elementary Teacher Star Polisher Award. Mrs. Young was recognized at a
ceremony held on February 22nd. Congratulations Mrs. Y oung!

The Division III District Wrestling Tournament was held on March 5th and 6th at Heath High School. CHS Senior
Ethan Dixon (120) qualified for the State Wresting Tournament and competed on March 11th. This year makes 12
straight years and 15 out of the last 16 years that Coshocton has had a state qualifier. Great Job and Congratulations to
Ethan and all wrestlers and coaching staff!

CHS Senior Korbyn Haley went to the State Indoor Track Meet representing Coshocton City Schools on March 4th
and 5th. Korbyn participated in the Long Jump. He represented Coshocton City Schools throughout this year’s indoor
track meets participating in the long jump, and running the 100 and 400 meter events. Congratulations Korbyn and thank
you Coach Emily Casey!

CES Students participated in Reading Across America Month during March. Right to Read Week was February 28th
through March 4th. Students and staff started this spirit week off with dressing for each day’s book theme (i.e., farmer or
farm animal, wearing green, wearing a favorite hat, wearing crazy socks, and wearing a college shirt or jersey). Several
volunteers came in and read to different classrooms. Many classrooms celebrated with fun activities such as book tastings,
book scavenger hunts, and other reading activities. To finish off the week, students celebrated reading with a popcorn
party, where all students received a free bag of popcorn! Thank you to all staff and students and Mrs. Crook who helped to
make the week successful!

The God, Flag and Country Speech Contest was held on March 4th and sponsored by the Eagles. Coshocton had 20
participants. J. Clayton Watson, Grade 5, placed second in the 10-11 year old division! Students celebrated with an ice
cream party on March 10th and invited parents and grandparents who couldn’t attend the competition to come and hear the
speeches. Congratulations Clayton and to all of our students who participated and to Mrs. Breen for helping our students!

FCCLA Students competed at the Region 3 Career Development Events on February 26, 2022. Seniors Katie Col-
lins and Toni Commarata received a gold medal with their Event Management Project which included a Spirit Week, Pep
Rally and Winter Formal Dance. Sophomores Eva Miller-Stanton and Laken Tucker received a silver medal with their
Chapter Service Project Display. Students had Haley Sturtz come in to speak about the animal shelter, held a pet supply
drive, and made home made dog biscuits. They were able to donate $390 to the Animal Shelter and well over $500 worth
of pet supplies. Both teams may qualify for the State Leadership Conference at the end of April. Great job students and
thank you Mrs. Shingleton!

The Tomahawk Closet has been established at CHS in Mrs. Shook’s room to share clothes/shoes, etc. for students to
take advantage of the resources if needed. The Tomahawk closet recently donated 30 bags of clothes to the Salvation Army
because of all of the donations. Thank you students, staff and Mrs. Shook for all you do for our students and community!

Coshocton students will participate in “A Playground of Color 2022” and The Teen-age Talent Show -

Over 100 pieces of student artwork from Coshocton Elementary School will be displayed from March 20th to May 8th at
the Johnson-Humrickhouse Museum. In addition, about 30 works will be displayed at the Coshocton Library as part of
the exhibit. The high school portion of the event, “Teen Talent,” will have several works on display including art work
from the Ohio Governor’s Show. Exhibited works were chosen by the students’ art teachers for their creativity and
excellence. This year’s artwork showcases a variety of subject matter created in mosaics, mixed media, markers, colored
pencils, and crayons. Senior J. (Mia) Allen won Best of Show! Several Students received First Place Ribbons: Senior
Jaidyn Brink - Originality, Sophomore Taylor Brown - 2-D Technique, Junior Destiny Frye - 3-D Composition, Senior
Autumn Jones - 2-D Composition and Graphic Arts Composition, and Sophomore Kennedy Kittell - Originality. Great job
students and thank you to Mr. Miller, Mrs. Young and Mrs. Woodie!

The Coshocton High School Theatre Department will present their spring musical, “Little Princess,” on Thursday
March 31st at 7:00 p.m., Friday, April 1st at 8:00 p.m. and Saturday, April 2nd at 8:00 p.m. Mark your calendars and plan
to attend to support our students. Best wishes to our students and Thank you Mrs. Hardesty for all of your hard work and
for directing our theatre productions!

If you have any “great things” that I can use in the future editions please email me at: dave.hire@coshoctoncityschools.com Phone: (740) 622-1901 Fax: (740) 623-5803



